Note: The meeting scheduled for February 24 was moved to March 3 due to inclement weather resulting in school closing on the original date.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Formal minutes were not taken at this meeting. The items on the agenda were discussed briefly, and it was decided that sub-committees would assist the council in accomplishing its goals in a more timely manner.
